
Now that we are in to the New Year, I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday.  
 
 I wanted to mention that a resident has reported a problem putting Netflix in their mailbox and 
having it turn up missing.  I suggest that Netflix users use the US Post Office drop boxes so these 
items will not be accessible.  
 
In addition,   I have had several questions about the “Wooden Bear Theft” in town.  I am pleased 
to say that charges have been brought forward against the persons involved, and they have been 
convicted of theft and fined $ 1000.00 each. 
 
Finally, I would like to invite everyone to an open house at the Police Department on the 18th of 
January.  This would be a great opportunity to meet our officers and asked any questions.  
Coffee, Cider and cookies will be available. 
 


